
 

 
 
 

 
Hello Parents, 
Welcome back to the last term in the school year. So far, we have accomplished a 
lot of skills and will continue to make progress with many others. During our first 
week back, we learned about the famous ‘’Rock Iguana’’, that is only found here in 
the Turks and Caicos Islands. We made lots of iguana crafts and also had a hat 
parade.  Look out for some photos of us on the school blog! 
During the next five weeks of this term, we will be learning about Community 
Helpers.  Our theme will be “People who Help Us”. We will explore the dentist, 
firefighter, doctor, police, veterinarian and the chef. More details of our topics is 
attached to this newsletter, in our Topic Map. 
If you have any photos of your child with a community helper, please bring them in 
or email them to us so that we can display them our classroom. We would 
appreciate any related dress-up clothing, books or toys as well - thank you in 
advance. 
 

Parents and Teachers Conference 
Please let me know if you are interested in having a parent/teacher conference 
with me.  We will send home a short, written report in June and will have a chance 
to meet again then too.  
 

New Student 
We would like to welcome, Marius Walkin and parents Mr. Bradley and Sandra 
Walkin to our Toddler programme.  We look forward to having him and making his 
toddler experience an extremely fun and memorable one. 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
The Toddler Team 
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